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From:
Sent: 03 January 2022 09:23
To:
Subject: Strensall Neighbourhood Plan -- comment

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

We wish to draw attention to the comment by the City of York Council on the section of the plan on "Roof 
Form" (Consultation Statement, p. 139), which notes that this section is "very prescriptive" and proposes a 
less prescriptive wording. It also suggests inclusion of a statement accepting contemporary design that 
deviates from this model if it can demonstrate exceptional design. The final plan as submitted does not 
include such a statement.  
 
We regret that there is no acknowledgement that outstanding contemporary design can enhance the visual 
character of the village, and contribute to the "mix of building styles and sizes" that is recommended in the 
Design Guidelines (para. 8). 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

 
 




